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What’s going on?


ABL: We will begin our Activity Based Learning over the coming weeks. Each session will involve art, craft and ICT activities such as sewing felt fish, creating under the sea pictures and exploring word processing.


Our classroom rules: Last week the children wrote and agreed to our classroom rules. We know these rules keep us safe and help us learn in school.


Seesaw App: In Primary 3 we will be using this app as a means of communication. Children will also use Seesaw to complete some homework tasks. Seesaw CLASS log-in codes have already been sent home.


Drinks: Please send a water bottle into school for your child to use during the day. This should be easy to clean or recycle. Fruit flavoured drinks should be consumed at lunch time only.

















                                                                                 





What else is happening in the curriculum?


Numeracy:


Ordering and sequencing within 20  


Addition/subtraction of bonds to 20 


Counting to 100 in 10s and 5s


Counting in 2s to 20 (extending to 50)


Days of the week / month revision


2D shape recognition and properties


Money up to 50p


Time (o’clock and ½ past revision)


ICT: Pupils will use the programme Scratch Jr on the iPad where they can create, program and move underwater characters around the sea.


P.E: PE lessons will be held inside and outside this term. Children can wear trainers each Tuesday and Thursday in preparation for these sessions.












































                                                                                 





The World Around Us (Science, Technology, Geography and History)              


Our theme for this term is OVER AND UNDER THE SEA


Children will have opportunities to:


construct boats from a variety of materials 


participate in experiments relating to floating and sinking


use small objects to test the stability of differently constructed boats


test the effect of adding salt to water and how this influences buoyancy


use basic coordinates to find items on a treasure map


consult books to research various types of sea creatures


use online sources to research sea creatures


use clues to write wanted posters to describe pesky pirates


play board games with a sea theme


compare sea creatures using Venn and Carroll diagrams


learn about the Titanic 






































Included in themed work are creative activities, simple science investigations, activities which explore our environment and activities which use information technology.                          











                                                                                                              





Homework / Spellings / Reading


Literacy: This term the children will focus on writing instructions. They will continue to develop phonological awareness and knowledge of tricky words. They will revise digraph blends and will work on spelling patterns. We have started working on these in class this week.


Reading: We have started group guided reading sessions and your child will soon receive 2 reading books per week for homework. One will be a levelled book (Guided Reading) which we will help to prepare in class and the other will be a “fun to read” book which they should be able to read independently. All books should be returned to school in homework packs each Friday.


Spellings: Children will receive a weekly spelling list in their homework pack. Your child will start to learn their list on a Monday and we will test these on a Friday. Please practise these spelling words with your child each night. In school we will play games that your child can show you at home to add variety and fun to these nightly sessions. 


Homework: Children will bring home a homework pack containing a written Spelling homework task book for Monday night, a Numeracy homework task book for Tuesday and a Literacy task book for Wednesday night. Thursday’s homework task will be from a selection of WAU/RE/Mental Maths tasks. These will be sent home independently. Please return homework packs each day.


I look forward to working with your child this year and I hope they enjoy the action-packed year full of learning and fun which lies ahead! 					Mrs Hickey









































                                                                                 








